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I live south of Belmore Road, Randwick and previously could catch a bus which took me 
straight to Circular Quay via Taylors Square. This gave me the opportunity of getting off to 
go to St Vincents Hospital either for medical procedures of to visit friends in hospital or 
cointinuing to Circular Quay. The other bus that I caught took me straight to Central Station. 
Now I don't have those opportunities other than to get a bus to Belmore Road, Randwick 
and change to either a different bus or the tram whichever suits the trip that I need. As a 
senior I find that this is difficult getting in and out of multiple buses which would be even 
more difficult for those with walking aids and mums and dads with children in prams etc. 
Therefore I believe that the transport that was available previously suited our needs and 
would be delighted if the above could be taken into account and those buses brought back 
into operation. 


